Lee, Chris

From: Robert E Schmidt Il <res@boulderventure.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:01 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: SUBJECT - IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401

You don't often get email from res@boulderventure.com. Learn why this is important

Valued City of Milwaukee VND Committee Members,

As a resident of the neighborhood, | would like to express my support for the St. Mark’s Church and Apartment project.
| support the rezoning of this site from RM-3 to RM-6 to allow this important project to move forward.

| believe that infilling our vacant parcels with quality development is vital to the continued stability of our important
neighborhood. | also know that this project will help financially support the continued upkeep and stewardship of the
historic St. Mark’s church building. Finally, | believe that the scale, massing, quality materials, and architectural quality
of the proposed apartment building are in keeping with our historic district.

Sincerely,

Robert Schmidt

2131 N. Terrace Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53202



